
Police appeal to public to pay
attention to traffic and road closure
arrangement on Christmas Eve

     It is expected that many people will participate in celebratory
activities on Christmas Eve today (December 24). Police appeal to the public
to stay tuned to the latest traffic and road closure arrangements. Kowloon
Park Drive in Tsim Sha Tsui will be closed at 5pm today.
      
     Police will closely monitor the situation in various districts. In case
of emergency and mass gatherings, Police will conduct timely assessment of
risks posed to public safety and public order, and will make respective
traffic or road closure arrangements. Members of the public are advised to
stay tuned to the latest announcements from Police and pay attention to
possible changes of public transport services.
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